
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear FedEx Customer: 

Thank you for your preference in using our company´s services. We inform 

you that starting August 1st, 2023, clearing of book shipments that are tax-

exempt will have an additional cost of 10% of its FOB value for customs 

clearance. This cost must be paid at the time of delivery. 

For more information about these or other services, you can contact us by 

visiting fedex.com/ar or calling our Customer Service Department at 

0810.De.FedEx (333.3339). 

We appreciate your trust and look forward to serving your future shipping 

needs. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

FEDEX EXPRESS ARGENTINA 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


